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Christmas Festival Month
The ladies and gentlemen have
been busy in making
decorations for the home and
numerous Christmas trees have
been placed around the main
lounge and decorated with
lights, tinsel and bright
baubles. Barry decorated the
tree at the main entrance and
said, “it definitely looks a lot
like a Christmas.”



Newsletter December
2024

To be honest, our residents love anything that involves
food and drink! We recently had a food tasting event
from Wiltshire farm foods, where they all had to guess
which flavour and ingredient is in the dish. We all had
lots of fun and laughter during trying to guess!

A small group of residents enjoyed a session of
cupcakes baking in this month. Bobby said, “it is lovely
to make colourful cupcakes, looks like a rainbow.”
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One afternoon we visited Clifton arts gallery.
“We all were fascinated by watching the artwork
and creativity.”
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The festive vibes are in
full swing at Glenview!
Our residents had a
fantastic photoshoot
during the Christmas eve.
Everyone had a photo
taken with the decorated
frame. We had so much
fun on this shoot and
enjoyed lots of smiles
and stories about
Christmas day.
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Ho! Ho! Ho! Father Christmas and his helper delivered
gifts, shared stories of Lapland and led songs in the
home. Russel said, “it is so lovely to see them all
getting into the Christmas spirit, this is my favourite
time of year.”
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Residents enjoyed a lovely lunch to celebrate
Christmas. The afternoon was filled with lots of fun,
laughter and joy. Tom remarked, “it is very lovely to
have a lunch together.”

Here are some glimpses of our Christmas photo
session.
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December Photos
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January Events


